
324 Trinity Place. Elizabeth, NJ 07201 
908-965-3205 Phone 908-965-3414 Fax 

J -  

Ms. Bianco Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

10/29/02 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

This is in response to order No. PSC-02- 1443-PAA-T1, issued on October 2 1,2002 in 
Docket No. 020750-TI. Please consider this a protest and an offer of settlement to 
resolve this docket. 

Quick Tel, Inc. is a new business that has not made any sales in Florida as of today. 
However, we wish to maintain our licensing for the future, as we would like to do 
business in Florida. Recently, we retained the services of Telecom Compliance Services 
to handle the regulatory filings for our company. We sent in the Regulatory Assessment 
Fee form along with payment on October 25,2002. While this does not excuse us fiom 
not filing the paperwork in time, we have taken the appropriate step in insuring that this 
mistake does not happen in the future. 

As mentioned above we sent in the paperwork along with a check for $50.00 on October 
25,2002. We are sending in an additional $17.50 to cover the penalty of $12.50 and 
$5.00 towards the interest. 

In addition, we respectfully request that the Commission accepts our proposal to pay 
$100.00 settlement instead of the $500.00 penalty imposed. I understand that if the 

FSUS ,-.-a”nssion approves this settlement, the $100.00 settlement must be paid within 14 
CAF --mlendar days from the date of issuance of the Order accepting this settlement. 
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